
Invitation 
Want to learn more about how we’re working to improve the 
health of your local waterways and beaches by reducing 
wastewater overflows? 

Join us at a drop-in session to talk about our next Wastewater Network 
Strategy – a document on how we plan to improve the performance of 
our wastewater networks over the next six years. We want to include 
the voice of the community in the strategy. What do you care about 
most? Are there opportunities or issues in your area that we’re not 
aware of? Please share your thoughts and insights with us.

Saturday 5 November 2022
10.00am – 2.00pm 
Newmarket Playcentre – 2 Hapua Street, Remuera 
Auckland

Highlights will be: 
•	 A chance to discuss the strategy and proposed works in your area 

•	 Learn more about the benefits of the strategy to you and your 
community

•	 A chance to ask questions and provide feedback 

We look forward to seeing you on Saturday 5 November. 
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